How your information is used:

We work in an integrated way with other children’s services teams in KCC and with partner
organisations to ensure we deliver the best possible outcomes for children, young people and
families in Kent.

We collect and use personal information to comply with our legal obligations under section 537A of
the Education Act 1996, section 83 of the Children Act 1989, and to carry out tasks in the public
interest. If we need to collect special category (sensitive) personal information, we rely upon reasons
of substantial public interest (equality of opportunity or treatment).

We use your information to: check and calculate entitlement to Free Early Education Funding; meet
statutory requirements and enable financial and policy compliance checks within Early Years
Settings.

We may share your information with: teams within Kent County Council to improve outcomes for
children and young people; commissioned providers of local authority services; schools; local or
central government bodies; and partner organisations signed up to the Kent & Medway Information
Sharing Agreement, where necessary, which may include social workers, health visitors, midwives,
housing providers, Police, school nurses, doctors and mental health workers.

By submitting this form, you are acknowledging that you understand how your information will be
used.
To see KCC’s privacy statement, click here.


http://www.kent.gov.uk/about-the-council/about-the-website/privacy-statement

